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From 17 November 2020, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2021-22 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Your comments on this draft decision:  

PROPOSED FEED-IN RATES TOO LOW 

The feed in rates specified in the draft decision are too low, unfair, and a disincentive to install a 

solar system. A 3 cent drop per kmh is not justified.  

The rates should not be reduced while energy companies (such as Ausnet) are allowed to limit 

export volume. The rates Victorians are charged for electricity still sit at 28 cents and above.  

Daily service fees have not changed. The available information does not show electricity is 

currently cheaper for most Victorians. 
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